
 

Hello DCC Members! 
 
The chapter executive hopes you all had a good and safe summer.   The following is a 
list of exciting chapter events happening this fall:  
 
September 22, 2012: Dajeon-Chungcheong Conference 
Time: 13:00-18:00 
Place: Sin Yong Elementary School, Cheonan 
This small conference will take place at Sin Yong Elementary School in Cheonan.  Don't 
worry, the chapter will be arranging transportation from Daejeon.  You can view the 
conference schedule at this link. You can keep up-to-date on the conference information 
by visiting the Facebook event or the event's website.   
 
 
November 24, 2012: Annual Symposium and Thanksgiving Dinner 
Time: TBA 
Place: Woosong University 
You won't want to miss our chapter's very popular Symposium and Thanksgiving 
Dinner. The program details are still being worked out, and the chapter is now calling for 
presentation submissions.  Please fill out this form if you'd like to present at this year's 
symposium.  The symposium will be followed with a Thanksgiving turkey dinner at 
Solpine Restaurant. Pre-reg for both the symposium and dinner will start in October. 
Check out the symposium website to keep up-to-date on information.  
 
December 15, 2012: Chapter Christmas Party 
TIme: TBA 
Place: Solpine Restaurant, Woosong University  
The details of this year's Christmas party are still being worked out.  Stay tuned to 
our Facebook page and Website for more information. 

http://tinyurl.com/9nrbx5e
http://www.facebook.com/events/509461522416114/
http://koreatesol.org/content/dcc-conference-2012
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dGtlRTF4cHVpOUp1ZDB1Zk1ZaEhvRlE6MA#gid=0
http://koreatesol.org/content/dcc-symposium-and-thanksgiving-dinner
http://www.facebook.com/kotesol.daejeon.chungcheong
http://koreatesol.org/daejeon


 
 

Think you'd like to be a part of the DCC executive council?  Nominations and 
elections for 2013 will take place in the coming weeks.  Stay tuned to 
our Facebook page and Website for exact dates and details. 
 
 
We hope to see you at these great events!  If you have any questions, please contact 
one of our executive council members.  
 

 

http://www.facebook.com/kotesol.daejeon.chungcheong
http://koreatesol.org/daejeon
http://koreatesol.org/content/dcc-exectutive

